
What does it involve?

You will be invited to attend a 90 minute session at one of our labs in either 
Campbelltown, Liverpool or Randwick.

There we will ask you to ‘think aloud’ while fitting and observing a child-sized 
doll in three different seating conditions and deciding whether it is safe.

Who can participate?

1.	People over the age 18

2.	English ability to read and understand this flyer

3.	Able to lift and move a child-sized doll in three different seating arrangements

4.	Able to travel to one of the three lab locations

Where can I get more information?

Visit www.georgeinstitute.org.au/units/injury

Email the research team on carsafety@georgeinstitute.org.au

Call the research team on 02 8052 4828

Join our study to help improve seat belt safety 
for children and earn a $25 Prezzee voucher!

The Chief Investigator of this project is

Associate Professor Julie Brown 
JBrown@georgeinstitute.org.au

HC Number: HC230460
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